
Sponsored Walk   - Wednesday 25th April 

The main fund raising event for our Lent Appeal will be on Wednesday 25th April.  
Children from Reception to class 6 will be going to Roundhay Park to walk around part of 
the park. They will be taken there and back on the minibus. Please could you make sure you 
complete the permission slip below and send it back to school. Please help them get 
sponsors to raise money for our nominated charities and stress that children should not go 
knocking on doors to get sponsors but ask people that they already know. If any parents 
would like to join in please speak to your child’s teacher to find out about times 

The two charities that we are supporting this year are  

 

Felicia’s Courage   

This charity supports research and treatment for children with a rare tumour of 
the brainstem. It is extremely difficult to treat and the charity supports both 
research and support for families who have a child diagnosed with this form of 
cancer. 

 

Mencap Leeds  

This charity provides many services for young people with learning disabilities 
along with their families. It provides a support centre, clubs and help for 
families who have children that find aspects of life challenging.  

 

Many thanks for all your help with our fundraising. 

 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________  to attend the sponsored 
walk at Roundhay Park on Wednesday 25th April 2018 

 

Signed ________________________Parent/Guardian 



 

 

               

Sponsored Walk at Roundhay Park- 25th April 2018 

Name of child ___________________________________ Class ___________________ 

Name of sponsor Amount given 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Total amount raised  

                          




